
  
 
 
 
 

May 27, 2022 
 

Working Together to Serve Our Community 
 
 

Notice of Construction 
 

Prospect St. and Portage Rd. Sanitary, Storm, Watermain Replacement  
and Road Reconstruction  

(Drummond Rd. to Portage Rd. and Prospect St. to Britannia Cr.) 
CONTRACT No. 2022-503-16 

 
The City of Niagara Falls will be completing the sewer separation, watermain 
replacement, lateral/service replacement, road reconstruction, complete with all 
restorations on; 
 

Prospect Street from Drummond Road to Portage Road 
Portage Road from Prospect Street to Britannia Crescent 

 
At times it may be difficult to drive through the above location due to construction in 
progress.  In accordance with the contract documents, the contractor, Demar 
Construction Inc. is required to notify the emergency services of their daily operations. 
 
It is anticipated that Portage Road will be closed from Prospect Street to Britannia 
Crescent for extended periods during construction. The road closure for this section 
is tentatively set for May 30, 2022 to September 2022. Sections of Prospect Street 
from Drummond Rd. to Portage Rd. will also be closed periodically throughout 
construction.  
 
The work is scheduled to commence on May 30, 2022 and will be continuous until 
completion, approximately November 2022 weather permitting. 
 
For further information you may contact: 
 
Steven Kizlan, P.Eng. 
Senior Project Manager 
Municipal Works 
City of Niagara Falls 
4310 Queen Street, P.O. Box 1023 
Niagara Falls, ON  L2E 6X5 
(905) 356-7521 ext. 4288 
skizlan@niagarafalls.ca 


